
Fitness Center Policy on Political Neutrality 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear Members, 

At [Fitness Center Name], we are committed to providing a welcoming and inclusive 

environment for all our members. To maintain this space, we uphold a policy of political 

neutrality within our facilities. 

We understand that political discussions can be passionate, but in order to respect the diverse 

perspectives of our community, we ask that members refrain from engaging in political 

campaigning, distributing political materials, or displaying political signs within the premises of 

the fitness center. 

This policy applies to all areas of the center, including but not limited to: 

• Gym Floor 

• Group Exercise Studios 

• Locker Rooms 

• Reception Area 

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation in creating an environment focused on fitness 

and wellness. If you have any questions or concerns regarding this policy, please feel free to 

reach out to our management team. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Fitness Center Name] 


